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BACKGROUND:   
 
The project is located in Northumberland County, Virginia on the western shore of the Potomac River, 
near Walnut Point, Virginia, north of where the Potomac River meets the Chesapeake Bay. 
 
The project provides for a channel 60 feet wide and 10 feet deep from that depth in the Coan River to 
that same depth in the Potomac River.   
   
The project was initially dredged in 2003.   
 
STATUS:   None 
 
BUDGET: 
 
Funds Data ($1,000’s)    Total 

 
Allocation thru FY 2009   0 
ARRA Funding   0 
Allocation for FY 2010   0 
Allocation for FY 2011   0 
President Budget FY 2012   0 
Capability FY 20121   0 
 
NOTES: 
 
1 Please refer to our website’s fact sheet introduction page for the disclaimer statement on capability amounts. 

 
COAN RIVER, VA  

FACT SHEET as of February 7, 2011 
 
AUTHORIZATION:  The Coan River was authorized by 
Section 107 of the River and Harbor Act of 1960, Detailed 
Project Report , May 2002. 
 
TYPE OF PROJECT:  Navigation 
 
CONTRIBUTION TO CHESAPEAKE BAY:  Contributes to 
Executive Order 13508 goals by innovatively protecting 
environmental habitat, improving water quality, and expanding 
public access within the Chesapeake Bay watershed. 
 
PROJECT PHASE:  Operation and Maintenance 
 
CONGRESSIONAL INTEREST:  Senators Warner and Webb 
(VA), Representative Wittman (VA-1) 
 
NON-FEDERAL SPONSOR:   Northumberland County, Virginia 
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SCHEDULE: 
 
FY 2010 Completed Work:  None 

  
FY 2011 Scheduled Work:  None 
 
FY 2012 Capability:  None 

  
 
 
For more information regarding the Coan River, MD contact Heather Batchelder, CENAB-OP-N, 
(410) 962-3687, e-mail Heather.batchelder@usace.army.mil.  Also see this project’s related web 
page at http://www.nab.usace.army.mil/Navigation/index.html 
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